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Welcome to the beginning of our 2nd school term!  While February will be busy, it  
also includes a few long weekends.   School will be closed February 8th and 9th as 
teachers attend their annual convention.  Family Day weekend includes February 
19th as a day off. 

POWERSCHOOL REPORTING & 
PARENT/TEACHER INTERVIEWS 

Kindergarten, Grades 1-6 

PowerSchool Reporting for term 1 will be available to 
view online starting January 30th.  A paper copy will also 
be sent home on this date.  Students on more modified or 
adapted programming will also be receiving updated    
individualized student program plans that outline both 
learning goals and progress.   

 

Parent/teacher interviews and student-led evenings have 
been scheduled for February 5th and 6th.  Teachers have 
sent home information about the times and events that 
their class will be offering.  Please contact your child’s 
teacher if you need further information.   

If you have missed a call 
from the school, please 
check your answering    
machine before returning 
the call. 

Parents please take the time to 
check your Parent Portal, under 

Fees & Forms, for any             
outstanding fees your children 

may have.  We would appreciate 
you taking care of those as soon 

as possible. 

 FEES 

http://lps.blackgold.ca/
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Please remember for the 
safety of our students, do 
not use the staff parking 
lot or bus lane to drop off 
and pick-up your children! 
Please also be mindful of 
not parking on the    
crosswalk areas. 

WINTER WALK DAY 

February 7th is National Winter Walk 
Day! It’s the perfect opportunity to be  
active outside. Walking is the       
simplest form of exercise, a great 
cure for those winter blues and helps 
students concentrate better in class. 
On this day each class will commit to 
getting outside and going for a 20 
minute walk around the schoolyard. 
Be sure that your child comes 
dressed for the winter weather!  

On February 22nd we encourage 
everyone to wear something pink. 
Pink Shirt Day began when two Nova 
Scotia high school students decided 
to take a stand against bullying in 
their own school; promoting care,  
understanding and compassion for 
each other. 

Good health and nutrition are required to 
achieve one’s full educational potential.        
Numerous studies have linked good nutrition 
with learning readiness,          
academic achievement, as well 
as decreased discipline and    
emotional problems. A hungry 
child is not equipped to learn. 
Eating a well  balanced and 
healthy diet is also critical for 
cognitive development and      
academic performance.  Eating 
the wrong foods can cause children to have low 
energy,  difficulty focusing and poor behaviour. 
Young children have small appetites and small  
tummies. Often they can’t eat enough food at 
meals to meet all their needs. They need to eat 
small meals and snacks throughout the day. 
When you plan a snack for your child,           
remember to offer a variety of snacks from the 
four food groups. 

RED SHIRT DAY 

Valentine’s Day - Wednesday, February 14th 

POPCORN SALE 

February 13th 

  (K-Gr.6) 

$1.25 (exact change) 
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Parent Council Meeting  

Thursday, February 1st @ 5:30 pm 

School Library 

All Linsford Park parents are very welcome to attend. 

PARENT COUNCIL NEWS 

 

Parent Council will be selling candy 
grams Monday & Tuesday February 5th and 
6th during parent teacher interviews and       
student led conferences.  There will also be an           
opportunity for the kids to purchase during the 
school day.  The candy grams will be the mini 
Chupa Chups suckers for a cost of $0.25 each 
CASH ONLY.  Delivery to the classrooms will 
take place on Thursday & Friday February 14th 
and 15th just in time for Valentine's Day!     

I’M A SUCKER FOR YOU! 
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A FUN FREE EVENT FOR THE ENTIRE FAMILY TO ENJOY!!  
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INTAKE 

FEBRUARY 1, 2024 

Do you have a pre-school age child who struggles with following directions, communication,  

separation anxiety, temper tantrums, changes in schedule or other developmental milestones? 

Consider having a screening and find out if your child can qualify for our *free Early Intervention 

Pre-Kindergarten program. More info: www.blackgold.ca/schools/programs/pre-kindergarten and 

look for the following button. 

https://www.blackgold.ca/schools/programs/pre-kindergarten?fbclid=IwAR1eeLReYF2iylVsRLR8cbQGeQIBHEDddndVxiFmP6ZC4G8plOxTCon20hQ
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This winter we are looking forward to hosting an in person Jump Rope for Heart 
event!  We are having a KICKOFF assembly on FRIDAY, FEBRUARY 16 at 1pm.  We 
are excited to have Connectivity Dance studio bring in their skipping team who will be 
demonstrating their amazing skipping skills with the students.  Students can fundraise 
for the Heart & Stroke Foundation and earn prizes if they choose. Parents can register 
their child online if they choose at this link. LINSFORD JUMP ROPE LINK  More infor-
mation will be sent out after our assembly on Friday, February 16.  
 
We will be having our skipping day on THURSDAY, MARCH 7.  
 
Jump Rope for Heart is an event that brings kids across Canada together every year 
to build healthy habits for life. 
 
Jump helps students learn: 
•how to protect their heart and brain health 
•the importance of helping others 
All while skipping rope, being active, and practicing healthy habits to raise funds for 
Heart & Stroke. 
 

https://jumpropeforheart.crowdchange.ca/51781
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https://jumpropeforheart.crowdchange.ca/51781


Dear families, Mark your calendars! 
 

 The Scholastic Book Fair is coming to 
our school! Our school’s Scholastic 

Book Fair will take place on February 
5th-February 7th.  Students will have 

the opportunity to purchase at their 
scheduled library time and after school 

until 6:30 pm during Parent/Teacher 
Conferences.  

 
Your investment in your reader helps 
our whole school. All purchases earn 

Scholastic Dollars that can be         
redeemed for books and educational 

resources for our school’s classrooms 
and library.  Looking forward to seeing 

everyone there!! 
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